
                         What’s Next?! 
 

   Now that we have our next panel of SCWS Officers elected, what happens next? 
 

(For those of you who don’t say  “My naptime…” , “I get to go home?”,  read on! ☺) 
 
December 1, 2017: Coordinator Resumes due!  The forms & instructions are on our SCWS website   
   homepage (scws-al-anon.org). The application needs to be submitted to the current  
   Delegate & Chairperson by 9:00pm Dec. 1st.  
 
December __:  The newly elected SCWS Officers (that will officially begin Jan. 2018) will meet towards  
   the end of Dec. to review the Coordinator resumes that were submitted Dec. 1st.  An   
   Officer will call each applicant to share the results of this meeting. 
 
January 20, 2018: Our SCWS Sharing of Service event in Glendale! (Please see flier!)  
 
January 21, 2018:  The first SCWS Board meeting for the next Panel, starting in 2018. The Board   
   meeting includes all SCWS Officers and all SCWS Coordinators. This will be an important  
   “turn-over” meeting where both the previous Coordinators/Officers will join the newly   
   elected Officers and Coordinators to share “Experience, Strength & Hope”    
   (plus their files, etc).  
 
February 17, 2018: The first Area World Service Committee (AWSC) meeting in Glendale, which includes  
   SCWS Officers, SCWS Coordinators, Convention Chairs, Area Information Service (AIS)  
   Liaisons, District Representatives.  
 
REMINDER:  All Coordinator Positions are important to the functioning of our SCWS Area!  
   Please consider this as a possibility for your next Service Adventure!  
   The positions are:     
 Area Alateen Process Person (AAPP); Alateen Coordinator; Alateen Sponsor Coordinator;  
 Archives Coordinator; Bulletin Coordinator; Cooperating with the Professional Community (CPC) Coordinator; 
 Group Records Coordinator; Hospitality Coordinator; Institutions Coordinator; Literature Coordinator;  
 Public Outreach Coordinator; Website Coordinator.  
 
* SPECIAL NOTE:   All SCWS Area related meetings will be held at Glendale United Methodist Church                                                                
             134 N. Kenwood St., Glendale, CA 91206, unless otherwise noted. 
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